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Chicago, IL – Violet Clark presented at the Illinois Ambulatory Surgery

Center Association’s 2019 Annual Meeting which took place September

24 – 25, 2019 at the Sheraton Lisle Naperville in Lisle, Illinois.

Clark spoke on means a few things every employer needs to know about

how to prevent discrimination and harassment in the workplace. She

specifically focused how to claims of sexual harassment and strategies for

accommodating disabilities in accordance with the Americans with

Disabilities Act.

Clark collaborates with CEOs and their management teams to design

strategies to ensure their businesses achieve their goals regarding all

aspects of human resources management and avoid labor and

employment liability. She has more than three decades of experience

representing for profit and non-profit companies of all sizes and industries

and working with and for government and regulatory bodies from local to

federal.

About IASCA 

The Illinois Ambulatory Surgery Center Association is motivated to be a

strong, united voice for ASCs, and hopes to be a resource for every ASC in

Illinois.

Firm Profile

Laner Muchin, Ltd. concentrates in the representation of employers in labor

relations, employment litigation, employee benefits and business
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immigration matters. The firm provides legal services to clients from coast to coast. For more information on

our firm and our services, visit www.lanermuchin.com.
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